
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: January 21, 2025 
 

To: Clergy, religious, parish communicators, principals, campus ministers, 
social justice ministries, parish ministry coordinators, directors of 
religious education, youth ministers 

 
From: Jayna Hoffacker, director of Restorative Justice Ministry; Office of 

Life, Dignity and Justice 
  

Re: LGBTQ+ Pastoral Affairs Commission information session 

           
 
Please consider sharing this information with your communities. A social media 
graphic is included. 
 
Join Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer, OFM Conv. and Jayna Hoffacker, director 
of Restorative Justice Ministry, for an information session on the newly formed 
LGBTQ+ Pastoral Affairs Commission. Archbishop Hartmayer will share his 
vision for this work, and he and Jayna will take your questions. 
 
The newly formed commission is dedicated to better understanding the realities 
and pastoral needs of LGBTQ+ Catholics in the Archdiocese of Atlanta. 
 
This virtual information session will be held on Wednesday, January 22, at 5 
p.m. Click here to register or visit http://bit.ly/aoacommission. 
 
For questions or more information, please contact me at 
jhoffacker@archatl.com or 404-920-7898. 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEudu-vrjIqE9cbzLLr3KjuFmWguUWjS9mG
http://bit.ly/aoacommission
mailto:jhoffacker@archatl.com

